

## Certificate of Recognition

Presented to Past Chairman James E. Russo

In recognition of your unwavering dedication, commitment and leadership within the Bristol Fire Department. Your service as Past Chairman of the Bristol Firemen's Memorial and Welfare Committee has greatly contributed to the safety, well-being and resilience of our community, and your exemplary service serves as a model of dedication and integrity.

On behalf of the Town of Bristol, we extend our deepest gratitude for your distinguished contributions.

In witness whereof, this certificate is awarded by Bristol Town Administrator, Steven Contente, on this Twenty-Second Day of March 2025.

> Steven Contente Town Administrator